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Location – Lucy Hurlin Theater at ConVal High School and Live Stream
As part of our continuing commitment to provide an open, transparent and informative dialogue with the ConVal community, your School Board and Administration announce our fourth ConVal Quarterly Community Forum. This forum will take place both at the Lucy Hurlin Theater at ConVal High School and via live stream on Thursday, November 10, 2022 from 6:30 PM until 8:30 PM
Live stream participants will be able to submit questions to the forum presenters, school board and administration during the forum via email. 
The Live Stream can be viewed on YouTube post Forum. Additional reminders will follow in the coming weeks, including an agenda.
After discussion, the School Board has decided to host a Meet and Greet for in-house attendees of the forum. The Meet and Greet will start at 8:30 PM. It will be an informal get together with you, school board representatives and administration. It is important for all of us to get to know each other as we all have the same goal, with that being providing the best and most cost effective education for our children.
Our planned presentation and discussion topics are:
1. Building renovations – initial activities and direction.
2. Strategic Plan – This important and far-reaching topic discusses the Strategic Planning process and summarizes the five year Strategic Plan that will involve the below priority areas:
· QUALITY CURRICULUM AND INSTRUCTION
· SUPPORTIVE STRUCTURES & CLIMATE
· SUPPORTIVE STRUCTURES FOR DIVERSITY, EQUITY, INCLUSION, AND ACCESSIBILITY
· EFFECTIVE AND EFFICIENT ORGANIZATIONAL STRUCTURES, FINANCIAL PROCESSES, AND INFRASTRUCTURE
· MAINTAIN HIGH QUALITY STAFFING THROUGH RETENTION, RECRUITMENT, AND CULTIVATING AND MAINTAINING A DESIRABLE WORK ENVIRONMENT.
0. Upcoming Events. Activities that are important for the community to know about. The Safety audit, Key pending legislation impacting education, Status of pre K enrollment, Budget upcoming activities and schedules, School board meetings, Committee meetings etc.
We previously sent out a survey asking questions about the need for childcare and desire to attend the Meet and Greet. Due to logistics, lack of community need, and availability of staff, we will not be offering childcare for this forum. If you did not respond to the survey please click on the below link and fill it out so we will be fully prepared for our in-house audience and attendance at the Meet and Greet. 
Please mark your calendars for this forum. Thursday, November 10, 2022 from 6:30 PM to 8:30 PM 
· To see why you should attend in person please click HERE
· To see why you should attend on-line please click HERE
· To respond to our survey please click HERE
Thank you in advance for your participation and support.
Your ConVal School Board and Administration
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